
VI District Board Meeting                                                       Homer, NY 

April 15, 2019 

4 present 

 

Tony Antes, Director, called the meeting to korder at 11 a.m.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  The 

October 1, 2018 minutes were read;  approved as read. 

Treasurer, Anne Marie Rameriz, presented her report.  An audit was done by Roseanne Courtade, 

Cazenovia Garden Club member.  Dues for 2019 are coming in.  See Attached 

Officers’ Reports:  Tony Antes reviewed his activitiest and gave   a Memorandum report– See Attached 

2nd Assistant, Joy Coletta, explained the2019  NYSFair schedule – See Attached 

 Pauline Ireland, Directory & Mailing Database Committee Chair,  sent her report – See Attached 

Sharon Vazquez, Judges Council Chair, sent her report on the Judges Council activities and a Flower 

School report -  See Attached 

The FGCNYS Conference will be held May 20-22, 2019 on Long Island, NY  Anne Marie Rameriz will be 

installed as the VI District Director at that time. 

Our VI District Spring meeting will be April 24, 2019 at the Hathaway House, McGraw, NY 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:35 am.  The motion was made to adjourn by Anne Marie Rameriz and 

seconded by Cheryl Miller 

Submitted by 

 

Susan Hayden, Recording Secretary 

 

 


